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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

School dinner menu – Week 3 

 

Odd Socks Day Monday 15th November 

On Monday 15th November, we are going to be taking part in Odd Socks Day as part 

of the national Anti-Bullying week. Please see the attached poster. Children should 

wear their odd socks alongside their normal school uniform. For further information 

please take a look at the Anti-Bullying Alliance website: Anti-Bullying Week 2021: One 

Kind Word (anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk) 

 

Children in Need Friday 19th November 

Non uniform day!  

Please donate via the link 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5761 

 

Tempest photography Friday 26th November 

Tempest photography will be in school on Friday 26th for individual photos.  

 

Breakfast club and After school club 

If your child needs to use the breakfast club or after school club, you need to book 

via ParentPay. It is important that each session needed, is booked in advance so we 

know exactly who is attending each day. 

 

After School Club Changes from Monday 29th November 

If your child uses the After School Club, please see the attached letter regarding 

changes that will come into place from Monday 29th November. If you have any 

concerns about these changes, please contact your school office and your concerns 

will be passed to After School Club team. 

 

We have no plans to change how Breakfast is booked so please continue to use 

Parent Pay for Breakfast Club booking and payments beyond 29th November. 

 

Cognition learning First Lego League Years 5 and 6 

An email has been sent to Year 5 and 6 parents about a First Lego League club starting 

next Thursday 18th November. Please sign up on ParentPay. 20 spaces available. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Please ensure that you have given consent and paid the first instalment on ParentPay. 
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Parent Pay school meal account  

Please settle your child’s ParentPay account as soon as possible so that your child has 

a £0 balance or credit balance.  

 

Lost property/missing clothing  

Please can we remind everyone to ensure that all items of school clothing/drink 

bottles/coats/lunch boxes are clearly named. 

 
 

PTA news!  

We are looking at forming a brand, new Bude Primary 

Academy joint PTA. Emma Askham, Emma Thomas and Anne 

Garrad are leading the soon to be amazing PTA. Please 

register your interest with Nikki or Leonie in the office at either 

school by Friday 26th November. We are looking to raise much 

needed funds for both schools and also raise money for local 

charities. We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Covid Guidance 

As cases in Cornwall are still high, we feel we should remind you of our 

guidance. Please see the attached Covid 19 guidance. 

- Should your child(ren) display any symptoms of COVID-19, they are strongly 

encouraged to book a test. A reminder of symptoms can be found at 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms 

Tests can be booked at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-

19/testing/*PHE do not recommend the use of LFD tests on children under the age of 

11 years* 

 

Amanda Hookway 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye and good luck to Amanda who is moving on 

from Poppy class. She will be very much missed by us all but will always be part of the 

Poppy class family! 

 

Healthy snacks in school 

If your child brings a snack into school for break time, please make sure it is only fruit, 

veg or a healthy cereal bar (with no nuts). 

 

Music lessons 

If you would like to sign up for music lessons, please visit 

http://cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup/ 

They offer guitar, drums, flute, clarinet, and brass. Kate Tidball is offering violin lessons 

please contact ktidball@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org if you would like to sign up. 
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Help us raise money for Poppy class  

We’re delighted that ‘POPPY CLASS’ (BUDE PRIMARY ARB), has been chosen to benefit 

from the Co-op Local Community Fund and we are appealing 

for you to support us. 

We’re urging our parents/carers to choose us as their cause as 

we’re raising funds to develop our class outdoor learning area 

as is explained on our cause page found at  

www.membership.coop.co.uk/causes/56887 

 

When Co-op members buy selected Co-op branded products 

and services, 1p from every pound spent goes to support local 

causes like ours. 

 

You can join the Co-op for £1 and then can select us as the local 

cause by visiting www.coop.co.uk/membership 

 

We really hope that people will visit the Co-op website or download the Co-op app 

and select us as their Local Community Fund cause so we can continue making a 

difference. Thank you for your support. 

 

Facebook page 

We have a new Facebook page at the Junior school. @BPAjuniors 

please search for this in Facebook or click on the link below. 

www.facebook.com/BPAjuniors 

 

 

Diary dates  

Monday 15th November  Odd Socks Day as part of Anti bullying week 

Friday 19th November  Children in Need non uniform day 

Wednesday 15th December 

 

Church visit, Christmas dinner, Christmas 

Jumper Day 

Friday 17th December Carol service outdoor, Last day of term 

20th December – 3rd January Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January  Return to school  

Friday 18th February Inset Day 

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 
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Notes from the office: 

• Should you be happy for your child to walk home, or leave school 

accompanied, please can you telephone the office so we can amend the 

consent section on their records. 

 

• Please let the office if you need to change your contact details. It is important 

we have an up-to-date telephone number. 

 

• The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. – please leave a message and we will 

get back to you or email juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

 

• Attendance is a whole-school priority. Please ensure that your child arrives at 

school in good time and ready to learn. 
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